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It is unconscionable that we are still dealing with this subject. Education involves 

teaching our children and young people to evaluate material for themselves, not limit 

their access to material deemed inappropriate by those who would restrict the voices 

and stories of those who have been discriminated against for so long. We are a 

multicultural society, and as such, must allow educational materials that provide an 

understanding of this, not hide it from our students. They are, and will be, living in this 

multicultural society, and need us to provide them the best tools to do so. 


